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August 27, 2013

The Medicus Firm
3010 LBJ Freeway, Suite 1300
Dallas, Tx 75234

Dear Brian,

| wanted to take a minute to thank our recruiter, Evan Reece, and The Medicus Firm for the recruitment
of our new Provider, Aubrey Faught. As you know, we were in a difficult situation. We lost our

previous midlevel and needed someone quickly. We did try to recruit on our own and were not able to
find the quality candidates we needed.

Because we needed a strong midlevel and we needed that person rather quickly, we decided to hire a
firm to help. Based on your reputation, we chose your firm to represent us and we are glad we did.
Evan Reece did an outstanding job. We appreciated his attention to detail and thoroughness of his
profile. It made us feel as though he really cared about what kind of candidate we needed in our
practice.

I appreciated the high level of communication throughout the process. Evan was able to find excellent
candidates who were qualified for our practice opportunity. After talking to a few candidates and
meeting a couple we knew Aubrey was the provider we wanted. Even made it very simple to close the
deal. The whole process took around 90 days, and now we have a wonderful provider!

t am more than happy to recommend The Medicus Firm and their experienced team to any practice or

medical institution needing recruiters. They are experts at what they do and really care about their
clients.

Sincerely,

Husts Keodu

Kristi Keeler

Practice Administrator

Southwest Neuroscience and Spine Center
Amarillo, Texas
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